

Religion: Next week we will mostly be having discussions relating to our book, Shiloh, about how our faith plays a role in our every day lives. 
Reading/Writing: Next week we will be working on creating an outline for the essay portion of Experts’ Fair. I know not everyone is ready to begin writing, but it will be helpful for us to get this process started. In reading we will be doing a bit of review due to the short week and we will NOT have a spelling test. 
Math: The Chapter 7 test will be on 2/21. This chapter has focused on patterns, order of operations, and graphing. We will spend Wednesday and Thursday reviewing the chapter to prepare for the test next Friday. 
Social Studies: In Social Studies next week we will begin our unit on European Exploration and Settlement.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Science: Next week we will begin our next unit on Microworlds. Students will start by learning about microscopes and introductory vocabulary about the topic.  
2/14-18 No School
2/19 Principals List Free Dress
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Reminders & Other News


Please return Thursday Folders every Friday and Friday Folders every Monday (signed). Both folders can be turned in directly to me!




	










Weekly Prayer

Contact Information

O my God, I firmly believe that Thou art one God, in three Divine Persons, the Father, the Son and the Holy Ghost; I believe that Thy Divine Son became man and died for our sins and that He will come to judge the living and the dead. I believe these and all the truths which the holy Catholic Church teaches, because Thou hast revealed them, Who canst neither deceive nor be deceived.
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Email: kcarmody@sjsissaquah.org
Class Website: https://carmodys5thgradeclass.weebly.com/
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